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DISTRICT 1 

https://www.facebook.com/ABATE-of-

Georgia-District-1-372659083113605/ 

DISTRICT 1WEST 

https://www.facebook.com/

abategad1W/ 

DISTRICT 2 

https://www.facebook.com/people/

ABATE-of-GA-District-2/100066585791713/ 

DISTRICT 3 

https://www.facebook.com/

ABATEGA.d3/ 

DISTRICT 4 EAST 

https://www.facebook.com/

abatega4east/ 

DISTRICT 4 WEST 

https://www.facebook.com/

abatega4w/?ref=bookmarks 

DISTRICT 5 

https://www.facebook.com/

ABATEGA.d5/ 

DISTRICT 5 NORTH 

https://www.facebook.com/

abategad5N 

DISTRICT 6 

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/555242154636096/ 

DISTRICT 7 

https://www.facebook.com/Abate-of-

Georgia-District-7-246309632417954/ 

DISTRICT 9 

https://www.facebook.com/

abategadistrict9/ 

DISTRICT 10 

https://www.facebook.com/ABATE-of-

Georgia-District-10-663888670676315/ 

DISTRICT 11 

https://www.facebook.com/Abate-of-

GA-Dist-11-259684410728091/ 

DISTRICT 13 

https://www.facebook.com/

AbateofGaDistrict13/ 

DISTRICT 15 

https://www.facebook.com/

groups/1678902582341023/ 

 

 

 

CURRENT INACTIVE DISTRICTS 

8-12-14 

Interested in opening  

and organizing a district?  

Contact State Director 

CLICK on link below for information. 
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The thoughts and opinions expressed in this newsletter are those of the 
individual contributors alone and do not necessarily reflect the views of 
the ABATE of GEORGIA board and it’s members. 

All articles and photo’s within 
the contents of this newslet-
ter and our website are the 
property of … 
 

ABATE of GEORGIA  

 
You may not use them with-
out the express written con-
sent of the newsletter editor, 
webmaster or the associa-
tion board. 

ABATE of GEORGIA Does Not Endorse Any Advertiser or Product In This Publication 

ABATE of Georgia's mission is centered on educa-
tion. We preserve the freedom of the road by pro-
tecting the rights of all motorcycle riders through fair 
and reasonable legislation; education and public 
awareness. 
We promote a positive public image of the motorcy-
cle riding community. Our members are from all ar-
eas of the state, from all walks of life, who ride all 
makes of bikes. ABATE is not a club, it is a 501(c)
(4) nonprofit educational organization. We are affili-
ated with national groups like the American Motor-
cyclist Association (AMA), the Motorcycle Riders 
Foundation (MRF) and the National Coalition of Mo-
torcyclists (NCOM). 

ABATE of GEORGIA encourages all members to submit letters, arti-
cles or cartoons they feel may be of interest to fellow members. ABATE 
of GEORGIA supports the rights of ALL motorcyclists. ABATE of  
GEORGIA does not endorse any products or services other than its 
own. 

MAILING ADDRESS 

1875 Old Alabama Rd. BOX 230 

Roswell, GA 30076 

ABATE of Georgia 

HOTLINE 

1-912-441-7586 

Call the HOTLINE anytime 
for any info or to contact any officer 



 

     Saturday February 4th ABATE of Georgia held it's first BOD meeting in 

Macon. The turnout was exceptional and a lot was accomplished. The 

legislative staff is doing a great job this year after a couple of years of be-

ing on hold due to COVID. Frank Chaney was appointed to Northern Re-

gional Director and Steve Murrin was appointed as State Activities Direc-

tor. Thank you both for stepping up. 

     Anybody heading south for bike week in Daytona be real careful 

when you get to the I-16 interchanges on I-95 and I-75 as there is a lot 

of construction going on and people are driving like they are trying to 

qualify for the Daytona 500. Keep your eyes on updates on legislative 

stuff as crossover day is approaching and we will see what moves for-

ward to through the channels.  

   The weather is getting more comfortable for riding so when you’re out 

watch out for the ones that give the same excuse every time "I didn't see 

them" . 

   We will be going back to 4 quarterly in-person BOD meetings this year. 

The next one will be on May 6th. Members of the districts are welcome to 

attend and we encourage you to attend to get a good idea of opera-

tion of the state and to get input from you the members.  

 

Ya'll be safe and will see ya 

on the road soon. 
 

Junkyard……. 

 

State Director  

From the 
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Editorial Staff 
Janet Heaney   Stephanie Cruwys      Ruby Galloway 
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Welcome to our March edition and may the Luck of the Irish be with you! 

 

We are looking forward to the warmer weather that March will hopefully 

bring and with our new State Activities Director, Steve Murrin, we will be 

enjoying some great riding this season!  Stay tuned for ride updates. 

  

We are adding a new column this month, an “Educational Minute”.  It will 

include some quick riding tips for the new rider (or a refresher for the more 

seasoned rider).  Please let us know if there are some topics that you 

would like to see covered in this column.  Topics can be sent to 

Abatega.news@yahoo.com. 

 

We look forward to seeing everyone soon! 

 

Keep the Shiny Side Up! 
 

 

ABATE of Georgia Editorial Staff-- 

 

Janet Heaney        Stephanie Cruwys      Ruby Galloway 
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ABATE of Georgia Legislative Update: 

 

Things are moving at the Gold Dome in Atlanta. House and Senate are sending bills 

to committee and then to the hopper.  

 

At this time, we have two specific bills we are working on, HB 119 and SB 71. 

 

HB 119 has gotten a favorable response so far in the House. It addresses an All Vehi-

cle move over law, so that any vehicle on the shoulder needs to be given the extra 

space previously only allotted to emergency vehicles, LE, etc. this is a really good 

idea, since our motorcycles can really be invisible on the sides of the highways and 

byways. We have an email template than can be used to encourage your district 

legislator, and others to continue to support this bill. 

  

SB 71 is a solution looking for a problem. It is looking to set age 16 as the mandatory 

minimum age for a motorcycle passenger. There is no information available yet, to 

explain who thought this was a good idea. We are against passage of this bill. We 

have a template for this as well to express our displeasure at the idea of this arbi-

trary age restriction for passengers. The day I’m writing this article, I saw a small per-

son make a small motorcycle look big and they were a grown adult. So, I’m pretty 

sure this bill is not about the size of passengers. 

  

I know I told you we had a sponsor for the “Dead Red” bill, and despite the commit-

ment, the representative has not followed through. We continue to email and text 

him to get that bill moving.  

 

We will be using the Facebook Members and Friends page to publish legislative ac-

tions we are working on. We welcome everyone to assist us in keeping eyes on the 

Georgia General Assembly.  

 

Stephanie 

Stephanie Cruwys 

State Sgt at Arms 
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HELMETS 
(full face, half, 3/4) 

GLOVES 
GUARDIAN BELLS 
PATCHES 
(sewing available) 

SADDLE BAGS 
RAIN GEAR 
JEWELRY 
and so much more! 

4158 U.S HWY 17 
Richmond Hill, Georgia   

Visit our website... 

EMAIL: RAY@SOUTHERNBIKERGEAR.com 

NOW OPEN 
Click to Visit... 

ONLINE 
STORE 

https://southernbikergear.com/ 

https://southernbikergear.net/ 

An Educational Minute 
Janet Heaney...Editorial Staff         

 

With the new riding season upon us, there will be 

a lot of group rides.  I would like to take a minute 

to mention a few things that I've learned over 

the past 20 plus years of group rides: 

 

 Always ride staggered (this will allow the riders 

some room to avoid hazards in the road) 

 Maintain your position (this will provide predict-

ability in the event of a road hazard) 

 Avoid “rubber banding” (not only an annoy-

ance to others but does not provide predictabil-

ity) 

 Use hand signals (to communicate road haz-

ards, the need to speed up or slow down, etc) 

 No show offs! (avoid the urge to overuse that 

throttle....the accordion effect is dangerous to 

all) 

Group rides are a lot of fun!  Be safe and enjoy the ride! 

What Ever Happened To Orange County Choppers Anyway ? 
ANSWER IN NEXT MONTHS NEWSLETTER ! 



The First “In Person”  
Board of Directors Meeting of 2023  

Macon, GA 

 

We had the largest turnout ever!   

Thanks to all who attended!   

 

There were a lot of discussions including 

upcoming legislative work, new officer 

appointments and upcoming 

rides!  Thanks to Steve Murrin (our new 

State Activities Director) and Brooklyn 

Tom (Legislative Director).  You both bring years of ABATE experience and we look 

forward to what you have to bring to this organization in 2023! 

 

Our next “In Person” board meeting will be on May 6th! 

All members are welcome and lunch is provided. 



 

Ralph Wayne Snyder, Sr.  
Oct 21, 1938 - Jan 20, 2023 

 

Mr. Ralph Wayne Snyder, Sr, 84, of Grantville, GA passed 

away Friday, January 20, 2023 at Christian City Rehabilita-

tion Center. He was born October 21, 1938 in South Bend, 

IN to the late Rolland & Elizabeth Snyder. In addition to his 

parents, he was preceded in death by wife, Sharon Anne 

Snyder.  

Ralph grew up in Highland, IN, & after graduating high 

school, enlisted in the U.S. Navy from December 1956 

through September, 1959, where he achieved Sargent-of-

arms, Jr. police. He went on to further his Naval career in 

the U.S Navy Reserve through February 1962. He met 

Sharon during his time in the Navy Reserve, & they were 

married in November 1960. After an Honorable Discharge 

from the Armed Services, he worked for Patten Industries 

as a heavy equipment mechanic. He moved his family to 

Georgia in 1982, after accepting a position at Trax Indus-

tries. In 1991, Ralph became involved with A.B.A.T.E. of 

Georgia & Ride For Kids, using his abilities to assist those in 

need. After his full retirement in 1999, he dedicated most 

of his time to his Biker Ministry, joining the Christian Motor-

cycle Association, becoming an Ordained Minister, & 

preaching the Gospel to bikers, prison inmates, & those in 

his community. 

To him we say... 
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He everyone, this is Bill “Billy Bob” Galloway, DC of District 11…I would like to give a 

big shout out to everyone who helped make the 32nd Annual Frosty Ball Membership 

Drive/Poker Run a huge success. I want to thank all the officers and volunteers that 

worked effortlessly to make sure everything fell into place…as I couldn’t do this with-

out their help. I want to thank those who worked hard to gather donations for the 

door prizes, there were some really great items for sure… 

The weather was cold and damp, and ended up raining, but, regardless, it was a 

great turnout – I guarantee you it was over a hundred bikes and well yes, there 

were even people coming in cages….It was a great time, we kicked it off at the 

VFW Post 660, Savannah, with breakfast by the VFW Canteen & Grill, and a devo-

tion by our own David Steinhauser, we then headed out on the route to all the dif-

ferent stops and ended it at the Brass Rail in Guyton, where we had 50/50, door 

prizes, souvenirs, great fellowship and live music by our awesome Ray Tomasino.  

You know we go out and we do what we do, but we can’t do it without our biker 

community. It is amazing, that no matter what, the community comes together and 

supports each other. Always showing up and showing out….I appreciate your con-

stant support. 

During this membership drive, we signed up 13 new, had 20 renews, giving us a total 

of 211 members in District 11….Thank you Breezy and Tammy for being at the event 

and taking care of business! Job well done! 

Be safe out there, see you soon…. 

 

Billy Bob 

PHOTOS NEXT PAGE 
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Nominees Wanted 

Class of 2023 Motorcycle Riders Foundation Hall of Fame 
 

The Motorcycle Riders Foundation Hall of Fame (MRFHOF) was intro-

duced at the Meeting of the Minds in Denver, Colorado. This institution 

was created to recognize individuals that have worked through the 

MRF to positively impact motorcycling. The Motorcycle Riders Founda-

tion is proud to announce that the nomination process for the next 

class of inductees into the MRFHOF is now open. 

 

The nomination form and a timeline are posted on the MRF website at:  

https://mrf.org/mrf-hall-of-fame/ 

 

Nomination applications are DUE to the Hall of Fame Committee by 

March 4th, 2023 – please send completed forms to…... 

communications@mrf.org 

 

Past Motorcycle Riders Foundation Hall of Fame inductees are: Keith 

“Bandit” Ball, Mark Buckner, Wayne Curtin, Michael “Balls” Farabaugh, 

“Still” Ray Fitzgerald, Richard Gray, Bob Illingworth, Nathan “Buck” Kit-

tredge, Ed Netterberg, Sherman Packard, Todd Vandermyde, Paul 

Vestal, Penny Walker, Ed Youngblood, Vince Consiglio, Fredric Harrell, 

Rodney Roberts, Simon Milward, JoAnne Packard, Karen Bolin, Lee 

Richardson, Jerry “JT” Thomas, Teresa Hepker, Dick "Slider" Gilmore, 

Charles Umbenhauer, Wanda Hummel-Shultz, "Biker" Jim Rhoades, Lee 

Ryan, Marc Falsetti, Gary Klinker, Charlie Williams, Dave Dwyer, "Radio" 

Bob Letourneau, "Farmer" John Eggers, Michael "Boz" Kerr, Butch Brown, 

Deb Butitta, Jim Dahling, Carol Downs, Jay Jackson, Gary Sellers and 

Kirk “Hardtail” Willard. 
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1)… To initiate , endorse and sponsor 

educational programs such as rider 

safety, public awareness, legislative and 

affirmative action and, individual free-

doms and rights. 

2)… To create and promote a positive 

public image of motorcyclists and motor-

cycle groups and to dispel and disprove 

media hype, unfounded propaganda 

and the “Hollywood” image. 

3)… To encourage goodwill and mutual 

understanding among motorcyclists, law 

enforcement personnel and the general 

public. 

4)… To serve as an information source on 

matters pertaining to current laws, pend-

ing legislation, personal rights, political in-

clinations of elected officials and their 

constituents, and voter awareness. 

5)… To act as a central responsive 

agency to devise and coordinate rec-

reational, legislative, educational, and 

charitable activities 

MEMBERS PLEASE SUBMIT 
Articles..Pictures..District Information 

Pictures.. Run / Party / Shows 

This is YOUR publication. 

 
PLEASE SEND ALL INFORMATION TO 
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NOTE: All dates are subject to be changed/postponed/cancelled. 
Please reach out to the organization regarding their event. 

The site below is one of the most com-
plete listings of motorcycle related activi-
ties all around the country. 
 

www.lightningcustoms.com/motorcycle-events/ 

AUGUST 4th - AUGUST 13th  2023 
The Sturgis Motorcycle Rally is the largest motorcycle 
rally in the world. It is held annually in The Black Hills 
and in Sturgis, South Dakota for 10 days during the first 
week of August. It was started by local Indian dealer 
Pappy Hoel in 1938. Since its beginning, private area 
businesses throwing events such as races, concerts, 
and rides have made, and continue to make, the Stur-
gis Rally what it is today. 2023 will mark the 83rd an-
nual Sturgis Motorcycle Rally 

MARCH 3rd - MARCH 12th  2023 
Happening throughout Daytona Beach, from the 
ocean to the world Famous Daytona Speedway 
and beyond, the Daytona Bike Week Motorcycle 
Rally is one of the biggest motorcycle events in 
the country with over 500,000 motorcycles roll-
ing into Daytona in the spring for Bike Week.  

MAY 12th - MAY 21st  2023 
Myrtle Beach Bike Week Spring Rally  
Enjoy cruising daycations to Charleston or up to Wil-
mington, N.C. Harley Davidson locations are hot-spots 
throughout the week along with hangouts like Jamin’ 
Leather, Beaver Bar, the Rat Hole, Suck Bang Blow, 
Ocean Annie’s Beach Bar and many others. 
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DISTRICT 1 WEST 
 

District One-West covers the Counties 

of: Catoosa, Dade, Fannin, Gilmer, 

Gordon, Murray, Pickens, Walker, and 

Whitfield. Meetings are the fourth Mon-

day of each month at the Dari Dip on 

Villanow Street in Lafayette, GA. Meet-

ing starts at 6:30pm For more informa-

tion contact Frank 706-694-8626 or 

email 

sgt.baldy@windstream.net  

or visit us on FACEBOOK 

https://www.facebook.com/

abategad1W/ 

 

DISTRICT 2  

We began discussions and planning 

for an Annual Legislative Ride. 

 

District 2 is a sustaining member of MRF 

as of June 2022 more details TBA 

We began discussions and planning 

for an Annual Legislative Ride. 
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DISTRICT 3  

 

ABATE of Georgia District 3 meets the 

4th Sunday of every month at...  

Los Arcos Mexican Restaurant  

1010 N. Tennessee St. Cartersville, GA 

Jeff Wade was appointed by the State 

Director David Jackson to take over 

the reigns of District 3 after the former 

DC resigned. We have had 2 meetings 

since December and things are defi-

nitely looking bright.  Our meeting in 

January was well attended. We have 

now filled all but one of our vacant of-

ficer positions, and the remaining posi-

tion will be filled at the Febru-

ary meeting. We have a great group 

of officers and members, and we have 

already begun brainstorming for the 

upcoming riding season. The future of 

District 3 looks bright indeed. 
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DISTRICT 6   

 

Happy St. Patrick’s Day to all members ! District Five North includes Barrow, 

Clarke, Elbert, Greene, Lincoln, Madi-

son, Oconee, Oglethorpe, Taliaferro, 

Wilkes, Rockdale, Walton, Morgan, and 

Newton counties. 

Our meetings are on the 3rd Tuesday, 7 

p.m. in the customer lounge at Cycle 

World of Athens, 4225 Atlanta Hwy, 

Athens, GA. 

https://www.facebook.com/

ABATEGA.D5N/  

 

District Five North is also known as Dis-

trict 5 North, D5N and District Five. 

We are a sustaining member of The 

Motorcycle Riders Foundation, aka 

MRF. 
 

District Five North Officers 
 

 

Mary Ann Callahan 

District Coordinator 

Activities Director 

Tammy Gray 

Secretary 

Glenn “Doc” Hurley 

Treasurer & Safety Director 

Cam McCallister 

Membership Director 

Legislative Director 

Elden Kasmier 

Road Captain 

Cindy Tatkovsky 

Assistant Activities Director 

Harry Jones 

Sargent of Arms 

John “Cowboy” Craig 

Photographer  

 

 

DISTRICT 5 NORTH 

DISTRICT 9  

 

District 9 recently held Officer Elections 

for 2023. 

District Coordinator… Wayne Hubbard 

Treasurer… Doug Pullen 

Membership Officer… Gene Hartin 

 

ABATE D9 Columbus, GA 

American Bikers Active Towards  

Education 

706-718-7234 

 

Serving: Troup, Meriwether, Harris, Tal-

bot, Muscogee, Chattahoochee, 

Marion, Taylor, Schley, Sterwart, Web-

ster, and Sumter Counties 



DISTRICT 9  

 

 
District 9 recently held Officer Elections for 

2023. 

District Coordinator… Wayne Hubbard 

Treasurer… Doug Pullen 

Membership Officer… Gene Hartin 

 

 

ABATE D9 Columbus, GA 

American Bikers Active Towards Education 

706-718-7234 

Serving: Troup, Meriwether, Harris, Talbot, 

Muscogee, Chattahoochee, Marion, Taylor, 

Schley, Sterwart, Webster, and Sumter Coun-

ties 
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DISTRICT 11 

District 11 meets on the 2nd Sunday 

of each month at 3PM. 

VFW Post 660 in Savannah 

5115 Ogeechee Road 

DISTRICT 10 

District 10 meets on the 4th Saturday of 

the month at Earnie's Lounge 706 

North St. Vidalia, GA at 1pm. For more 

information contact Lacey Poole at 

902-805-1778 

District 10 covers the following Coun-

ties: Appling, Bleckley, Candler, 

Dodge, Emanuel, Jeff Davis, Johnson, 

Laurens, Montgomery, Pulaski, Tattnall, 

Telfair, Toombs, Treutlen, Wheeler, and 

Wilcox. See https://

www.facebook.com/ABATE-of-

Georgia-District-10-663888670676315/ 

This month’s meeting was a full house, 

and we had so much to talk about, 

we were updated about the out-

standing turnout and all the progress 

that has happened over the past 3 

months, at the BOD meeting this 

month, by David “Junkyard” Jackson 

and Bill “Billy Bob” Galloway. Our lob-

byist, Daisha Schwear, and our legisla-

tive director, Shannon McDonald, 

loaded us down with updates, and 

status of prior and upcoming law 

agendas. It was discussed how impor-

tant it is to respond and act to a “CALL 

TO ACTION” by immediately contact-

ing your representatives and let them 

know how you feel about that specific 

agenda/bill/law. Otherwise, how do 

you expect to make a change! 

Billy Bob announced our new Road 

Captain, Jimmy Criswell, thank you 

Jimmy for stepping up! 

We look forward to seeing even more 

members at the meeting in March, as 

we are all fired up and ready to make 

changes… 
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DISTRICT 13 

District 13 covers the following Coun-

ties: Ben Hill, Berrien, Brooks, Colquitt, 

Cook, Crisp, Echols, Irwin, Lanier, 

Lowndes, Thomas, Tift, Turner, and 

Worth. Meetings are on the first Sun-

day of each month at 2PM at the 

Wiregrass Farmer on Gordon Ave in 

Ashburn, GA. See  

 https://www.facebook.com/

AbateofGaDistrict13/ 

 

Dennis at 229-924-7449 or  

DC-13-ABATEGA@hotmail.com  

for more information 

DISTRICT 15 

MEETING 

3rd Thursday of the month at 7pm 

Buffalo Wild Wings 

718 Glynn Isles 

Brunswick, GA 

D15 had our Free Fun Run up to Rich-

mond Hill to Southern Biker Gear and 

then Snazzy's Restaurant for some 

lunch.  Only 3 bikes attended (maybe 

due to the unseasonably cold weather 

- low 50's out), but we made the most 

of the day. 

DISTRICT 15 continued 



When you join you receive your ABATE patch,  

membership card, welcome letter and insurance. 

A friendly entrance into the biker community 

Join the cause & become a member today ! 

…What are the membership rewards ?  

FAMILY SINGLE 

ABATE of Georgia  
Association  

State Membership  
ANNUAL DUES INFORMATION 
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ABATE of Georgia  

MEMBERSHIP FEES 

Individual Membership $20 
12 

Months 

Family  Membership $35 
12 

Months 

Junior Membership 

( 16 and under) 
$5 

12 

Months 

Lifetime Membership  $300 10 Years 

   

   

   

   

http://abategeorgia.com/ 

Members Receive… FREE 

$2,000.00  Accidental Death & 

Dismemberment Life Insurance 

Policy. 

 Applications are sent bi-annually 

to current members with the option 

of purchasing additional coverage 
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TEE SHIRTS $20 

(Black or Gray) 

 

HATS $25 

 

TANK TOPS $20 

(3 Colors) 

 

HOODIES $40 

)Black or Gray) 

 

LONG SLEEVE  

TEE SHIRT  $25 

(Black or Gray) 

 

LONG SLEEVE 

Dri-Loc SHIRT $30 

(ORANGE) 

Dual sided yard signs are be-

ing offered for sale by 

A.B.A.T.E. of Georgia  for 10.00 

each. Put them in your yard or 

the yard of your business! For 

now, we will make them 
available at meetings ex-

clusively.  

The new A.B.A.T.E of Georgia Embroidered 

Back Patch is available now!  

Men’s size 14 ½” wide $30.00 

Ladies 12” wide $25.00 

SMALL 5” wide $10.00 



P.O. Box  188  Centerport, NY 11721 

ADVERTISING SPACE AVAILABLE 

Contact us….516.359.1894 

provided by... 
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